
Dear John,

Thanks so much for your efforts. I am sorry to hear that. I know some people views UIA as 

Ricky does. As a committee member of the huge organizing body, I just try making the good 

forum that I am responsible for. I will discuss with the Chair about your suggestions.

I hope his decline would not have negative impact on the theme and exhibition of the 

Korean Pavilion. I really hope not.

To save your time, may we skype on weekend?

Your help and support meant a lot to me.

Best, Sung.


